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PROPOSED INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT (TRANSPORTATION AND HIGHWAYS)

Department: Transportation and Highways

Other Part(ies):  South Suburban Mayors and Managers Association, East Hazel Crest, Illinois

Request:  Authorization to enter into and execute

Goods or Services:  Corridor Study along the Bishop Ford Freeway (IL-394)

Location: Bishop Ford Freeway (IL-394) from the proposed location of an interchange with the Illiana Expressway

south of Beecher to the Moline Expressway (I-80)

Section:  12-6HISP-36-ES

County Board District:  5 and 6

Agreement Number(s):  N/A

Agreement Period:  N/A

Fiscal Impact:  $15,625.00

Accounts:  Motor Fuel Tax Fund (600-585 Account)

Summary: The Department of Transportation and Highways submits for execution an Intergovernmental Agreement

between the South Suburban Mayors and Managers Association (SSMMA) and Cook County, wherein the SSMMA will

conduct a Corridor Study along the Bishop Ford Freeway (IL-394) from the proposed location of an interchange with the

Illiana Expressway south of Beecher to the Moline Expressway (I-80).

The purpose of the study is to identify and address transportation needs, land use, economic development, infrastructure

and other related issues along the corridor. The County will reimburse the South Suburban Mayors and Managers

Association for five (5%) percent of the study costs, estimated total County share $15,625.00, under Cook County

Section: 12-6HISP-36-ES.

This Agreement has been reviewed and approved as to form by the Cook County State’s Attorney’s Office.
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